
19/08/2021 

MR RICHARD Links 
2 / 81 Queens PDE 
Newport NSW 2106 
randplinks@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1756 - 353 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

Pam and I have lived in Newport area since 1967.The last 18 years in Queens Pde east.
We have many friends who have raised ther families in the area and are now looking to move 
closer to the facilities of the shops, the Restaurans,cafe's, the Beach and the Bowling Club.
Vehicular accessl via Robertson Road as submitted in the current Proposal will ruin any future 
chances for a Pedestriann Plaza .
The development of Robertson Road as a considered and well planned Comunity Hub is 
essential to the future wellbeiing of Newport and the surrounding area.
Do not let this opportunity slip away as we may not get another chance to enhance our great 
Beachside Oasis. 

Sent: 19/08/2021 3:11:17 PM
Subject: Online Submission


